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Notice of Withdrawal of Rulemaking for 8.314.6 NMAC amendment 

 

The Human Services Department (the Department), Medical Assistance Division (MAD), is 

withdrawing its Notice of Rulemaking  for amending 8.314.6 New Mexico Administrative Code 

(NMAC) published in New Mexico Register Volume XXVI, Number 1, January 15, 2015 .   The 

Department is working with the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) to finalize Mi Via 

Waiver content that may impact previously proposed NMAC rule amendments.  The Department 

anticipates re-promulgating 8.314.6 NMAC late spring of 2015.  The Department will issue a new 

Notice of Rulemaking at that time with specific information on how to provide public comments, 

including the opportunity to provide public testimony at the rule’s hearing. Comments received during 

the previous public comment period were archived by the Department and are being reviewed for 

potential incorporation for the next rule promulgation.  If you have questions concerning the Mi Via 

program, please call 505-827-3176 or toll free at 1-888-997-2583, asking for extension 7-3176. 

 


